
At Resolve, the safety of our students, staff, and communities is our highest mission. Before the 
Coronavirus (COVID 19) outbreak, the Academy exceeded clean-hygiene standards with 
rigorous disinfecting and cleaning of training gear, simulators and classrooms before, during 
and after each class.  With Coronavirus cases on the rise in Broward County, the Academy staff 
have been diligent following CDC Guidelines for sanitization of equipment/facilities, social 
distancing and staying home if they are feeling ill.   

The Resolve Academy, to curtail the spread of the Coronavirus, will be postponing all training 
classes until 30 April 2020.  As the situation continues to develop, we will monitor updates 
from the CDC and local regulatory agencies to decide how to adjust (if necessary) training/class 
schedules.  All students who are registered and paid for upcoming classes between 30 March – 
30 April 2020 will receive credits for their training that can be used for future classes.   

As situations surrounding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) rapidly change, we will issue updates 
regarding training courses and class schedules.  While our classes are on hiatus, the Academy 
team is still available to answer your questions by email or phone +1.954.463.9195 do not 
hesitate to contact us.   

We look forward to seeing all our students again as they go through “As Real As It Gets” fire, 
safety, and crisis training!   

Chauncey Naylor 
Director, Resolve Maritime Academy 

For more information about COVID-19, visit: 
www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html 
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